
	

	

Case	competition	for	young	electrophysiologists,	fellows,	and	trainees	in	AF	ablation	

	

Dear	“young”	colleagues,	

	

Biosense	Webster	is	happy	to	open	a	Call	for	Case	Reports	to	be	presented	during	the	10th	
Practical	Session	in	Atrial	Fibrillation,	on	February	7th,	2018	to	be	held	in	Prague.	

Young	electrophysiologists,	fellows,	and	trainees	are	invited	to	submit	a	brief,	highly	informative,	
single-case	report	that	examplyfies	any	of	the	following	5	main	topics:		

	

	 	“Challenges	with…”		
1. Anatomy	 …	with	transseptal	puncture	
2. Workflow	&	

fluoroscopy	
…	Reduction	of	radiation	exposure	

3. All	about	Effective	
Ablation	Lesions	

…	with	Effective	Ablation	Lesions	

4. Real	Life	Decisions	 …	Post	Ablation	Atrial	Flutter				
5. Facing	Complications:	

How	to…	
…	intraprocedural	complications	/	periprocedural	
thromboembolism	/	atrio-esophageal	fistula	/	pulmonary	vein	
complications	

	

Submissions	should	adhere	to	the	following	instructions:	

1. A	maximum	of	6	authors	is	allowed.	
2. The	1st	author	should	be	a	young	electrophysiologist	(i.e.	<40	years,	≤5	years	out	of	

training),	fellow,	or	trainee	in	AF	ablation.	The	status	of	“young	electrophysiologist,	fellows,	
or	trainee”	should	be	accredited	by	a	letter	from	the	Arrhythmia	Unit	Director/Supervisor.	

3. The	case-report	manuscript	should	include	a	single	image	or	table,	a	short	title,	a	case	
description	anywhere	from	250	to	500	words	including	a	60-word	abstract,	and	up	to	3	
references.	

4. The	figure	should	be	in	one	of	the	following	formats:	tiff,	bitmap	(.bmp),	jpeg	(.jpg),	
postscript	(.ps	or	.eps).	Minimum	image	resolution	required	is	300	ppp.	

5. All	authors	should	declare	any	conflict	of	interests	in	a	separate	document.		



	

	

All	documents	should	be	submitted,	before	September	11th	2017,	to	the	following	e-mail	address:	
youngepcase@gmail.com.	

The	best	case-report	for	each	of	the	sections	will	be	selected	by	an	Expert	Committee.	Winners	
will	be	announced	by	September	30th,	2017.	All	selected	abstracts	will	be	presented	during	the	
10th	Practical	Session	on	Atrial	Fibrillation	on	the	7th	of	February	2018	in	Prague.	

	

Looking	forward	to	your	submissions,	

	

The	Scientific	Committee	of	the	10th	Practical	Session	

	

Sabine	Ernst	 	 	 	 Roberto	De	Ponti	 	 	 Elena	Arbelo	

	


